
Montague SELECTBOARD MEETING 
VIA ZOOM 

Wednesday, September 22, 2021 
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Meeting was opened at 5:45 PM.  Present were Selectpersons Rich Kuklewicz, Chris Boutwell and Matt Lord, Town 
Administrator Steve Ellis, Executive Assistant Wendy Bogusz 
 
Selectboard Chair opens the meeting, including announcing that the meeting is being recorded and roll call taken. 
 
Meet New Member 
Matt Lord introduced himself to the Board 
 
Reorganization of the Board – Election of Chair, Vice Chair and Clerk 
Boutwell makes the motion to appoint Rich Kuklewicz as Chair, himself, Chris Boutwell as Vice Chair and Matt 
Lord as Clerk.  Seconded by Boutwell, approved unanimously.  Boutwell – Aye, Kuklewicz – Aye, Lord - Aye 
 
Other: 
Traffic Alert:  The 5th Street Bridge (over the Canal will be down to one lade tonight from 7:00 PM to 3:00 AM for 
repairs. 
 
Boutwell makes the motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:55 PM.   Seconded by Lord, unanimously approved.  
Boutwell - Aye, Kuklewicz – Aye, Lord - Aye 


